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Friendly Reminders...                                                       

It is getting cooler outside. Please send your child in 
weather appropriate clothing daily. Remember, we have daily 
outdoor playtime. 

Please call the Daycare at 403 295 3807 to inform us if 

your child is going to be late or absent or does not require 

pick up or drop off at school.  

Please label your child’s belongings. 
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We are closed 
on Oct 14th 

for 
Thanksgiving 

 

Employee of the Month 

PARKING REQUEST 

If you take bus to work, please 

use the Transit parking lot to 

park your vehicle. Please do not 

park your vehicle all day on the 

street in front of the daycare. 

These spots are for pick up and 

drop off only. Please be courteous 

to our neighbors also by using 

their parking space only for pick 

up and drop off. And please follow 

all parking rules while picking and 

dropping off your children.  

 

Congrats Miss. Saima! 
 

In the News….. 

Congrats to Miss. Saima (Toddler room) on winning the Employee of the month award. The winner was 
chosen through a draw and the other nominees were: Miss. Shumaila and Miss.Reana.  

Thank you to our parents and grandparents: Cristina Hosu, Amanda Wenger & Elizabeth Kovatch, who 
came in as surprise guests in their children’s home rooms. Children loved having the special guests 

and the activities they chose to do with them. Please note that this is an ongoing volunteering 
opportunity. Please let us know if you are available to be a surprise guest. 
A humble request: Please remove your footwear in the foyer before entering the classrooms. 

Our Daycare program will undergo the 5th term of re-accreditation. The site visit is scheduled 
between Nov 4th and 15th 2019. Congrats to our BAS team on their successful completion of Term-5 

re-accreditation. So, this year, we will be sending out the annual program evaluation surveys slightly 
earlier. Additional information will be send by email to you.  

We are happy to have Miss. Beena resume her duties in the toddler room. Miss. Sandeep will continue in 
toddler room and Miss. Anna is back in Infant room after her temporary assignment in kitchen during 

Geovana’s vacation. 

 
 

 

  


